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All students completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) will use the required tax return and 
their parent’s or spouse’s required tax return (if applicable) to determine their financial aid eligibility. 

The IRSC Financial Aid Office realizes that students (and/or their parents or spouse) may experience an 
unexpected and drastic reduction in income. When this occurs, the student should inform the Financial Aid 
Office, at which time the student will complete an Estimated Income Worksheet. Completion of the Estimated 
Income Worksheet does not guarantee that the student will be eligible for the Federal Pell Grant or a Subsidized 
Student Loan. 

What is considered a Drastic Reduction? – Total household income must 
be reduced by a substantial amount to be considered a drastic reduction. 
The IRSC Financial Aid Office rule-of-thumb is a 25% reduction. Total 
income includes taxable income and some un-taxable income. If you do 


